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BE MORE DO MORE SEYMOUR

200 North Center Street, 27530
P 919.580.4362

NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

The regular meeting of the Goldsboro Planning Commission, cancelled on May 25, 2023, did not
have a quorum and has been rescheduled to Monday, June 12, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

The meeting will take place in Council Chambers, City Hall, 214 North Center Street, Goldsboro,
North Carolina.

This 31st day of May, 2023.
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